REPORT ON THE ALAC CONFERENCE, 19 FEBRUARY 2002

The Committee received a combined report from Councillors Sue Wells and Lesley Keast, and
Messrs Martin Ferguson (Sale of Liquor Inspector) and Klaus Prusas (Team Leader Environmental
Effects) on the recent ALAC Conference in Wellington.

The Committee decided:

1. That for the purposes of policy liaison, Councillors Wells, Keast, Cox, Ganda, Sheriff and
Withers be the primary elected member representatives.

2. That the Regulatory and Consents Committee host a seminar for all councillors in May or June
as outlined above.

3. That appropriate training be made available for elected members who are to serve on DLA
panels.
4. That when the training is in place, it be a prerequisite for service.

5. That the officers of the DLA be warmly congratulated on the feedback received on their work.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


